## **Law Enforcement Merit System Council**

2102 West Encanto Boulevard Mail Drop 1290 Phoenix, Arizona 85009



Phone: (602) 223-2286 Fax: (602) 223-2096 www.azdps.gov/about/LEMSC

September 26, 2018

Colonel Frank Milstead, Director Arizona Department of Public Safety P.O. Box 6638 Phoenix, AZ 85005-6638

## Colonel Milstead:

The Law Enforcement Merit System Council conducted a business meeting on September 25, 2018. New Council members Mr. Juan Moran and Mr. John Williams were introduced. The Council made the following decisions:

- 1. Approved the minutes from the August 7, 2018 meeting.
- 2. Approved a request from Human Resources to modify the Computer/Network Operator job classification, Class Code 7610.
- 3. Approved a design update to the LEMSC logo.
- 4. Confirmed the schedule for upcoming meetings through calendar year 2018.

Warren Simpson, Captain LEMSC Business Manager

cc:

Lt. Col. Heston Silbert

Lt. Col. Daniel Lugo

Lt. Col. Timothy Chung

Lt. Col. Wayde Webb

Lt. Col. Ken Hunter

Major James McGuffin

Major Damon Cecil